
 

 

 

 

St. Mark’s Catholic Church 
 

Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, Pastor 
Fr. Carlos Castilla, Parochial Vicar 

Dr. Joseph V. Stillo, Deacon 
Michael Keary, Deacon  

215 Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 ● Phone 732-449-6364 ● www.stmarkseagirt.com 

Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet 

after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass 

on Saturdays) 

 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily 

Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 

7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 AM 
1st Fridays Spanish Adoration  

beginning at 7 PM. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and  

11 AM Masses 

 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 

Religious Education Ext. 105 

Social Concerns  Ext. 108 

      Spanish Ministry       Ext. 104 or 

            Ext. 105 

Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-528-6948 

Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 

CYO   732-685-6011 

Music Ministry  908-415-0212 

Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
June 30, 2024 

The Rectory Office will be 

closed on July 4th & 5th 

and will reopen on  

Monday, July 8th. 

http://www.stmarkseagirt.com
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Please pray for our sick:  Patty Accavallo, 
Donna Brundage, Pete and Marie Stigi, 
Daniel DeSeno, Thomas Weeks, Jan Soriano, 
Tom Ort, Nadine Piccolo, Patti & John 
Hillenbrand, Raymond Burghart, Henry 
Bossett, Robert Coogan, Donovan Leso, 

Kirra Gibson, Paul Shea, Patrick Esposito, Mary 
McCarthy, Kevin Hamilton, Laurie Langell Syby, Vivian 
Wilson, Joan Cantley, Marybeth Richards, Millie 
Abraham, Brian Nall, Marilyn Woerner, Nancy O’Neill, 
Steven VanWickle, Steve Adcox, Lester Wolf, Jeremy 
Pavlich, Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Danny Suskenich, 
Teresa Corcoran, John Cinciarelli, Erik Rofi, Dr. 
William Burns, Robert Czech, Janet Thomas, Edward 
Morea, Rosalie Renda, Alice Healy, Robert MacPherson, 
Jake Gilbert, Bill Lesniak, Bruce Bogan, Sr. 
 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read at 
mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the requester 
calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  To ensure 
the consent of the person whose name appears here, the 
pastor's policy requires that only they or a family member 
may request a name be added to this list.  Names will 
remain in the bulletin until the person or family request it 
be removed. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and  
let perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 
have recently died. 
 

 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all those 
who financially sacrifice each week to 
support our parish and it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of those who 
faithfully use their weekly parish contribution envelopes 
and those who give online through the Parish Giving 
Program.  The collection total for June 22/23, 2024 was 
$13,540.  

The Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette 
will preach the Annual Parish Mission Appeal on 

July 27/28, 2024 at St. Mark’s Church 
 

 

Having brought the fullness of 
Life to our world when He 
rose from the dead, Jesus sent 
his disciples to share this life 
with all of creation. “They 
went forth and preached 
everywhere” (Mk 16:20). The 
Missionaries of Our Lady of 
La Salette minister to people 
of every race, language, 

culture and way of life – beginning at the La Salette 
Shrine in France where our Blessed Mother appeared in 
1846. Her final words, “Well, my children, you will make 
this known to all my people,” echo Jesus’ Gospel 
mandate. It is little wonder that the La Salette 
Congregation has always been mission orientated. When 
called upon by the Vatican to preach the Gospel in 
foreign lands, they eagerly responded. This spirit brought 
them to mission in 27 countries, especially among the 
poor in Angola, Argentina, Bolivia, Haiti, India, 
Madagascar, Myanmar and the Philippines. With your 
cooperation, the Missionaries of La Salette can continue 
to provide spiritual and financial assistance to these 
mission countries as they bring God’s reconciling 
message to the poor.  

Readings for the Week 
June 30, 2024 

 

Monday Am 2:6-10, 13-16 Ps 50:16bc-17, 18-19, 20-21, 22-23 
Mt 8:18-22 
Tuesday Am 3:1-8; 4:11-12 Ps 5:4B-6A, 6B-7, 8 Mt 8:23-27 
Wednesday Eph 2:19-22 Ps 117:1BC, 2 Jn 20:24-29 
Thursday Am 7:10-17 Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11 Mt 9:1-8 
Friday Am 8:4-6, 9-12 Ps 119:2, 10, 20, 30, 40, 131 Mt 9:9-13 
Saturday Am 9:11-15 Ps 85:9AB and 10, 11-12, 13-14 Mt 
9:14-17 
Sunday Ez 2:2-5 Ps 123:1-2, 2, 3-4 2 Cor 12:7-10 Mk 6:1-6. 

This weekend’s, June 29/30, second collection is 

for Peter’s Pence. 
 

The faithful’s offerings to the Holy Father through the 

Peter’s Pence Collection are destined to Church needs, to 

humanitarian initiatives and social promotion projects, as 

well as to the support of the Holy See. 
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, July 1 

7:30 AM 
† Michael Sheridan by William Wright & Catherine Greenberg 

† Private Intention 
11:00 AM 

† Living & Deceased Members of  

St. Mark's Altar Rosary Society  
 

Tuesday, July 2 

7:30 AM 

† Lorraine Ciemniecki by Casey Family 

† Fr. Maynard Nagengast by Margaret Azzarella 

11:00 AM 

† Charlotte McLaughlin by Paulette McCormack 

† Mary Louise Kingsbery by Lori Lynch & Family  
 

Wednesday, July 3 

7:30 AM 

† Dorothy Wright by Family 

Private Intention 

11:00 AM 

† Charlie Lorenzo by Jay & Debroah Lorenzo 

† Mary Lou Kingsbery by Pam Zusi & Family  
 

Thursday, July 4 
7:30 AM 

† Julia Buonocore by Family  

11:AM 

† Paul Fredricks by John & Pat Gibbs 

† Bob Phillips by Pat Phillips  
 

Friday, July 5 

7:30 AM 

† Patrick R. Scatuorchio by Family 

† Constantino Donato by Barbara Liguori  

11:00 AM 

† Domenica Castagna Virdo by Bertucci Family  
 

Saturday, July 6 

7:30 AM 

† Lorraine Ciemniecki by Donna & Ray O'Meara  

4:30 PM 

† Cathy Mulvaney by Judy & Gene Mulvaney 

† Mary & Jerry Zoufaly by Jerry & Linda Zoufaly 

† Genevieve Becht by Maureen Kelly Machirella  
 

Sunday, July 7 

8:00 AM 

People of the Parish  

10:00 AM 

† Jillian Ludwig by The Cortese Family 

† Sr. Therese Kenny by Ed and Mary Doran 

† Lorraine Ciemniecki by Michael & Joanne Rij  

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry 
Our Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their most 
difficult times.  They meet on Wednesdays at 11 

AM at St. Mark’s.   
Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

12 Noon 

† Robert Morris by Dan & Donna Finn 

† Michael Sheridan by Pat Weeks 

† Scott Massengill by the Matthews Family  

5:00 PM 

† Isidro Alvarado by Julia Alvarado 
† Claudia Rios by Rosario Navarro  

THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is 
committed to the initiatives outlined in the 
U.S. Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of 
Children and Young People and to its own 
policies and guidelines in regard to the 
reporting and investigation of sexual abuse 

allegations involving minors. 
If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member 
of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic Church, 
or if you know of someone who was, you can report that 
abuse through the diocesan ABUSE HOTLINE: 1-888-
296-2965 or e-mail abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org.  

If you are a parishioner who has not been able to attend 
Mass and would like to have a Eucharistic Minister bring 

Holy Communion to you, please contact the Rectory, 732-

449-6364 x100. 

 

 

 
 

Memorial Mass 
 

We will be celebrating a  

Memorial Mass in honor of   

Fr. Maynard Nagengast on his birthday,  

August 27th, at 11AM. 
 

All are welcome.   

mailto:abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org
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Some Thoughts for July 2024 by Marge Loenser 

July is dedicated to the Precious Blood of Jesus.  The Feast of the Precious Blood was enacted by Pope Pius IX in 1849, 

but this devotion is as old as Christianity.  The early fathers said the church was born from the pierced side of Christ and 

that the sacraments were brought forth through His Blood.  May the Precious Blood of Christ bless and renew us. 

Happy July 4th!   God bless America on this our 248th anniversary.  Lord, we thank you for 

this wonderful land. We ask you to “stand beside her and guide her through the night with 

the light from above…” In many ways, we are going through the night, but we must 

remember that Jesus Christ is the light from above and through prayer and righteous activity, 
we will continue our fight for our right to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness.  We must 

pray and stand behind those who support our constitution--with equal justice for all, under 

the law. (Taken from last year’s bulletin.) 

We celebrate St. Thomas, the apostle on the 3rd.  He is remembered for doubting the 

resurrection of Jesus.  He was not present when Jesus first showed Himself to the apostles after His death on the cross.  It 

took Christ’s second appearance (when Thomas was present) for him to believe.   In the TV series The Chosen, the 

writer uses his imagination to present Thomas as the wine merchant and worker at the wedding feast at Cana.  It shows 
his amazement and consternation at witnessing the miracle that Jesus presents by changing the water into wine.  It is 

after that first public miracle of Jesus, that He asks Thomas to follow Him.  Interesting.  I especially love the part in the 

wedding celebration where Jesus is dancing with his apostles to the “Song of Miriam.”  Go Lord! 

Another of the saints we celebrate this month is St. Maria Goretti.  When not quite 12 years old, Maria was attacked by 

her neighbor, 19-year-old Alessandro.  In an attempt to rape her, he stabbed her 14 times.  After much surgery 

(without anesthesia) Maria died, but before she died, she forgave Alessandro,  “For the love of Jesus.”  St. Maria, please 

pray for an end to pornography and human trafficking. 

Some of the other saints we celebrate this July are Our Lady of Mount Carmel, St. Mary Magdalene, St. Bridget, Sisters 

Martha, Mary, and Lazarus. 

St. Mary Magdalene, healed of seven demons by our Lord was His faithful follower, right to the end where she stood 

with Mary at the foot of the cross.  After the Ascension, when the disciples left the Holy Land, Mary settled for a life of 

seclusion in a cave in Baum, France.  St. Mary Magdalene, pray for us. 

Saints Martha, Mary, and Lazarus were close friends to Jesus and it is believed that Jesus visited them many times during 

His travels to rest and revitalize Himself. Martha was the busy one, Jesus said: “Martha, Martha, you are anxious about 

so many things, but Mary chooses the better part for herself.” (Luke 10:41-42.)  Here Martha wants Mary to help her 

serve Jesus and his disciples, while Mary chooses to sit at the feet of Jesus and enjoy His presence.  The Lord seems to 
be saying, the spiritual is much more important than the physical/material.   This is not to say that work is not important 

but that we need to prioritize our time with the Lord and our time “in the world.”  God must always come first. 

Till next month, may God bless us and keep us safe.  

Love,  

Marge 



 

 

St. Mark’s is looking for ESL volunteers who can donate 
their time to teach English as a second language to 
members of our Hispanic Ministry. Classes will take 
place on Sundays before the 5:00 p.m. Mass. 
If you or know someone who might be interested in 
volunteering, please contact our new coordinator 

Courtenay Lima cmyerslima@gmail.com. 
 

When you help someone learn to speak English, you can 
change a life! 

613 7 6/30/2024 

Parish Mission Statement:  We, the Parish Family of 
St. Mark’s in our quest to follow the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ, are building a faith-based community that assists 
all people in life’s journey to be open to God’s love and to 
share His joy. We are further committed to address the 
spiritual, physical, emotional and social needs of all 
people through service to individuals, families, parish 
and the greater community. As responsible stewards using 
our individual gifts, we promise to celebrate, renew and 
strengthen our faith, and to live our lives as a reflection of 
Christ's love for others. St. Mark’s is designated as a 
Center for Hispanic Ministry in the Diocese of Trenton.  

1st Annual Carmel Connection Foundation 
Golf Tournament 

 

In support of Our Lady of Mount Carmel School in 
Asbury Park 

 

Monday, July 29th 
 

Trump National Golf Club, Colts Neck 
 

Includes Brunch, Shotgun Start,  
Cocktail Hour & Awards Dinner 

 

For more information contact: 
Peter Abitanto 

pabitanto@msn.com 
908-307-5154 

Ministry Schedule 

July 6/7, 2024 

  Saturday 

4:30 PM 

Sunday 

8:00 AM 

Sunday 

10:00 AM 

Sunday 

12 Noon 

Celebrants Fr. Miguel Fr. Valle Fr. Miguel 
Deacon Mike Keary 

Fr. Valle 

Readers Connie Duffy Robert Cavazini Bob Cicenia Dan Finn 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Maria Checton 
Pat Holt 

Lynn Jelliff 

Barbara King 
Lori Savino 
Pam Zusi 

Dolores Linquinto 
Don McLaughlin 

Mary McLaughlin 

Debbie Dunn 
Molly McCauley 
Pat Scatuorchio 

Altar Servers Madeline Jimenez Nick Walsifer Cross Carhart 
Dee Dee Boyle 
Hunter Griffin 
Tucker Griffin  

Stephen Bird 
Vivian Collins 

  

Ushers Joe Walsh, 
Walter Henry 

Anthony Granato 

Bob O’Neill, Leo Hurley, 
Pat Ahern, Glenn Skola 

Rich Siderko 
Jim Sheridan 

Howard Flood 
Richard DeGroote 

mailto:cmyerslima@gmail.com
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CYO News by Mary Reilly 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faith of our Founding Fathers 

“We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are created equal. That they are endowed by their Creator 

with certain unalienable rights that among these are Life, Liberty and the pursuit of Happiness”  The Declaration 

of Independence 1776. 

“Resistance to tyranny becomes the Christian and social duty of each individual. Continue steadfast and with a 

proper sense of your dependence on God, nobly defend those rights which heaven gave, and no man ought to 

take from us.”  John Hancock 

“And as it is our duty to extend our wishes to the happiness of the great family of man, I conceive that we cannot 

better express ourselves than by humbly supplicating the Supreme Ruler of the world that the rod of tyrants may 

be broken to pieces, and the oppressed made free again: that wars may cease in all the earth, and that the 

confusions that are and have been among nations may be overruled by promoting and speedily bringing on that 

holy and happy period when the kingdom of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ may be everywhere established, 

and all the people everywhere willingly bow to the scepter of Him who is Prince of Peace.”  Samuel Adams 



 

 

Save the Date:  
Monday, September 9, 2024 @ 9AM  

Knights of Columbus Charity Golf Classic 

Pebble Creek Golf Club, Colts Neck 

KofC Council #3231 (St. Marks & St. Dennis)  

For more info contact Glenn Skola (732-299-0438) or 

Mike Penkethman (484-269-0379). 

RETROUVAILLE: REDISCOVER THE LOVE IN 
YOUR MARRIAGE. Tens of thousands of couples have 
healed their marriages through Retrouvaille. If you know 
anyone who could benefit from this program, please pass 
this on. Couples learn to build communication skills and 
to increase intimacy. It provides help for marriage 
problems, difficulties or crises. The next program will be 
held August 9 - 11, 2024 and again on October 4 - 6 at 
the Family Life Center in Malvern, PA. For more 
information, or to register, 
visit www.HelpOurMarriage.org or call 215-766-3944 
or 800-470-2230.  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 

We are no longer accepting any clothes 
or household donations for the Spanish 
Ministry until further notice. 
 

Please do not leave any donations in or outside of 
the Church.   Thank you!  

Click on graphic for more information or  

visit https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal. 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMEBER 
 

June 29/30: The second Collection is for Peter’s Pence.  
Thank you for your generosity! 
 

July 4 & 5: Fourth of July. RECTORY OFFICE 
CLOSED. The office will reopen on Monday, July 8th. 
 

July 6/7: The Second collection is for our diocesan 
assessment. Your generosity is appreciated! 
 

July 13/14: Special collection to support St. Mark’s Social 
Concerns Ministry. More details in next week’s bulletin. 
 

July 14: St. Mark’s Summer Festival. See page 10. 
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2024 Bishop's Anniversary Blessing Dates 
Sunday, October 6, 2024 (3PM) 

 

Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine, Freehold 
The Bishop's Anniversary Blessing is an annual Mass 
and reception to honor all couples celebrating their 1st, 
25th or 50th (or more) wedding anniversary. This event 
takes place on two Sundays in October, one at the 
Cathedral of St. Mary in Trenton for couples from 
Mercer and Burlington County parishes, and the other at 
the Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine in Freehold 
for couples from Ocean and Monmouth County parishes. 
Family and friends are encouraged to attend. Pre-
registration is required; couples may register online or at 
their parish. Registration opens on April 1st. Couples 
must be validly married in the Catholic Church to 
participate in the Bishop's Anniversary Blessing. 
 

Contact: Belem Perez; bperez@dioceseoftrenton.org; 
609-403-7133. 

Ladies, Curious About Walking with Purpose? 

Walking with Purpose (WWP) is comprised of women 
striving for a greater understanding of the Bible and the 
Catholic faith. At WWP, we meet you where you are on 
your faith journey; whether you have never opened the 
Bible or are well-versed, come as you are to a community 
of women who work together to grow in our faith. 

At the WWP Summer Sample you will gain an 
understanding of the Walking with Purpose Ministry, 
have an opportunity to try two study lessons, and meet 
other women seeking to grow in their faith. 

JOIN US FOR A WWP SUMMER SAMPLE. 

Join us for some or all gatherings: July 16, 23 

7pm-8pm, St. Denis Parish Center 

(School Building, upstairs, room 20) 

Books provided. No cost, simply Open Your Heart. 

Please email to allisonpenkethman@gmail.com to 
RSVP. 

(Full WWP Study starts in Oct-- go to 
www.wwpnjshore.com for more info.) 

http://www.helpourmarriage.org/
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/bishops-anniversary-blessing
mailto:allisonpenkethman@gmail.com
http://www.wwpnjshore.com
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
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Social Concerns Programs 
 

Feeding the Hungry  
 
 
 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help those in need?  
Here’s one way you can make a difference. St. Mark’s 
Social Concerns Ministry is resuming the Frozen Meals 
Program for the Center in Asbury Park which was 
discontinued due to the Covid pandemic. The Center in 
Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer-based New Jersey not-
for-profit service organization, providing support services 
for people living with HIV/AIDS and their caregivers 
since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 
● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 
● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of    
preparation 
● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

 

 
 

 

THE MERCY CENTER IS NO LONGER 

ACCEPTING CLOTHING DONATIONS 
 

 

Needed are:   
Diapers, sizes 3 and up, and Baby wipes 

Coffee/Tea ● Mayo 
Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant ● Toothpaste 

Toothbrushes●Soap. 

Containers are located at Church entrances 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns 

Committee is collecting travel size 
toiletry items (soap, shampoos, 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs etc.) 
for delivery by volunteers to those in 
need in the Asbury Park area.  

Containers are located at Church entrances.  Thank you! 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are offered to 
enrich, renew and deepen one’s interior communication 
with the Lord in an atmosphere of prayer, quiet and 
solitude. The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean 
and Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website at www.sjbsea.org or CLICK HERE. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  Spiritual 
direction, a one-on-one conversation with a spiritual 
director about God in your life, is always available. We 
offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius on a monthly 
and weekly basis, many opportunities to learn and 
practice contemplative prayer, reading programs on St. 
John of the Cross and other Carmelite Saints, and 
contemporary writers. 
For programs or to register call Trenton Diocesan 
Spiritual Center and Retreat House 609-877-0509 or 
FHOP@verizon.net or CLICK HERE. 

St. Joseph’s Church in Toms River 

Rosary Altar Society  

Sight & Sound Theatre Trip 

Tuesday, August 6th, 2024 
 

Click on graphic for more  

information or call Donna West  

732-598-0751. 
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http://www.sjbsea.org
https://www.sjbsea.org/
mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
https://fhop.org/
file:///C:/Users/cgraves/Searches/Pictures/Sight and Sound 2024.pdf.html
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano 

Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Fr. Carlos Castilla, Vicario Parroquial 

frcarlos@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 122. 

 

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna Nieves  

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

Ministerio Hispano  
Patty D’Andrea  

Spanishministry@stmarkseagirt.com  
Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 104 

Primer Viernes de cada mes a las  
7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

CATEQUISTAS 

VOLUNTARIOS 
 

 

 

 

 
 

El Ministerio de Religión esta en busca de personas voluntarias que deseen trabajar con niños(as) de nuestra 

comunidad Hispana; edades de 6-14 años los domingos.   

Las clases comenzaran en Septiembre. 
 

 

Requisitos: 

•Un gran deseo de servir y trabajar con niños.  

•Adultos Católicos mayores de 18 años. 

•Preferiblemente que sean bilingües. 
 

Ofreceremos entrenamiento y formación durante el verano. Invitamos a los jóvenes y adultos a aplicar.  
 

Para más información por favor hablar con Mrs. Diana Zuna (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

613 13 6/30/2024 

Calendario de Ministerios 

Domingo, Julio 7, 2024 

Misa 5:00 p.m. 

 Celebrante  Padre Miguel 

 Lectores  Jonathan Garcia 

Adeline Cruz 

 Ministros de Eucaristía Carlos Zuna 
Margarita Zuna 
Maria Sanchez 

 Ujieres Bertin Ángel 
Leonel Ramirez 
Roberto Luna 
Jose Luis Munoz 

 Monaguillos Elena Roman 

Rigoberto Galindo 

Joanna Martinez 

Sophia Sanchez 

Kailey Garcia 

Audrina Sanchez 

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com
mailto:Spanishministryt@stmarkseagirt.com
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